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For Date: 12/15/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-15162        0032 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:33:41                 Arvd-00:33:42  Clrd-00:39:09
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:35:09                 Arvd-00:35:10  Clrd-00:39:10
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:35:28                 Arvd-00:35:30  Clrd-00:38:08
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states 1 male and 1 female guest arguing and   
refusing to leave attached business. Cruisers dispatched.

         Narrative:      
While on the phone the caller stated both parties have left   
the building.   

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with management of business who stated both   
parties got upset with employees when told to leave the   
business. Cruisers checked the area and it appears both   
parties were gone upon arrival. No description of vehicle in   
which parties left in. Cruisers clear.   

24-15163        0055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-00:55:00  Clrd-01:04:44
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:00:18  Clrd-01:00:34
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.   

24-15168        0257 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:58:21                 Arvd-02:58:32  Clrd-03:05:22
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:58:30                 Arvd-02:58:33  Clrd-03:05:21
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:58:31                 Arvd-02:58:34  Clrd-03:05:20
         Narrative:      

MSP has pursuit coming through town from Route 24

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has entered the City of Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
MSP and Brockton Police have parties in custody.

24-15170        0527 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC renewal paperwork.

24-15171        0550 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/15/2024 0602
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:50:59                 Arvd-05:52:05  Clrd-05:59:35
         Narrative:      

Signal 2. Main area motion. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Property checked secured. Property owner showed up as   
officer was clearing, and stated everything appears fine   
inside.

24-15172        0619 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting WBFD for 93 year old female. WBFD   
contacted and en route.

24-15173        0803 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ intrusion verifier general

         Narrative:      
JV basketball is practicing.

24-15174        0856 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-08:57:31  Clrd-09:09:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out with junior varsity basketball practice.

24-15178        1021 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:21:44  Clrd-11:58:59
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

24-15179        1028 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant 12/15/2024 1140
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                                                     Arvd-10:28:00  Clrd-11:40:14
         Narrative:      

Community policing.

24-15180        1034 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:34:33  Clrd-11:55:58
         Narrative:      

Officer out with youth basketball.   
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24-15182        1103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 905] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:03:07  Clrd-11:12:55
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

24-15183        1215 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:15:58  Clrd-12:32:14
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:34:47                 Arvd-12:36:44  Clrd-12:56:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-15184        1231 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:32:14  Clrd-12:34:38
         Narrative:      

While on traffic control, motorist stopped to report hazard   
in roadway, hazard removed from roadway.   

24-15186        1430 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in LTC application. Receipt given in   
hand.

24-15187        1505 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2\ motion by room 1076

         Narrative:      
Basketball game at the highschool.

24-15188        1514 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller will be doing target practice at the   
above address.

         Narrative:      
C.P. called back, done for the evening.

24-15190        1809 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] LENOX
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting police assistance with an ongoing   
matter regarding a protection order.   

         Narrative:      
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Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

24-15191        1937 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:37:27  Clrd-20:32:36
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
2 Citations issued for speeding.   

24-15195        2045 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:49:02                 Arvd-20:49:04  Clrd-20:54:37
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:49:05                 Arvd-20:49:40  Clrd-20:54:35
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:49:36                 Arvd-20:49:37  Clrd-20:54:36
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting verbal disturbance between management   
and a customer. Caller states the female customer refused to   
leave the business. Female party described as 5'2", black   
curly hair in a pony-tail.   

         Narrative:      
Parties involved left the area prior to officer arrival. 226   
will remain in the area until store closes.   

24-15196        2142 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 67] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:42:26  Clrd-21:47:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-15197        2223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:23:04  Clrd-22:28:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

For Date: 12/16/2024  -  Monday   

24-15202        0133 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:36:21                 Arvd-01:37:40  Clrd-01:51:44
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:36:27                 Arvd-01:37:41  Clrd-01:55:04
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:36:28                 Arvd-01:37:41  Clrd-01:54:58
         Narrative:      

MSP reporting a failure to stop on RT 24 and the vehicle   
took the 106 East exit. Described as a heavily tinted Gray   
Jeep Cherokee, no plate given.

         Narrative:      
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Cruisers dispatched to the area.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

24-15203        0200 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY (PURSUIT) Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 N + W CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:02:12                 Arvd-02:02:25  Clrd-03:16:25
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:02:20                 Arvd-02:02:26  Clrd-03:35:23
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:02:24                 Arvd-02:02:27  Clrd-03:16:26
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-03:16:33                 Arvd-03:16:34  Clrd-03:40:52
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:16:38                 Arvd-03:16:39  Clrd-03:43:28
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD reporting a vehicle taking off on a traffic   
stop. BPD in pursuit. Vehicle entered town on RT 106 from   
East Bridgewater.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle spiked on RT 106.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle stopped on Rt 24 on ramp. 1 male party fled on foot,   
3 parties in custody.

         Narrative:      
K9 deployed in the area. MSP and BPD in the area.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched for evaluation.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
MSP K9 on scene.

         Narrative:      
3 parties 10-3 by BPD, vehicle removed from roadway.   
Cruisers standing by with K9. 1 male party outstanding.

         Narrative:      
Male party in custody at this time.

         Narrative:      
222 transporting 1 male party to BPD for booking.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off. All cruisers clear. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
228 hand delivered citation's to BPD booking with the assist   
of officer from BPD.

24-15208        0929 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 reporting of female party code blue. Patient has a   
DNR. FD notified and en route.

24-15214        1101 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station requesting tow release form for her   
mothers vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party provided proper paperwork and spoke with OIC to get   
tow release form to be able to remove property from the   
vehicle. Tow release given.

         Narrative:      
Proper paperwork scanned into attachments.

24-15216        1201 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:05:00                 Arvd-12:08:53  Clrd-12:17:18
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a hit and run that took place.

         Narrative:      
MVA took place on RT 24. 226 spoke with party and advised   
party to speak with State Police.

24-15217        1209 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken to Family / Guardian   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 12/16/2024 1337
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:21:41                 Arvd-13:25:57  Clrd-13:35:03
         Narrative:      

COA requesting assistance getting a party to Father Bill's   
for a shelter for the evening.

         Narrative:      
228 assisting party with a ride.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.

24-15218        1257 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:59:48                 Arvd-13:04:14  Clrd-13:24:41
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-12:59:53                 Arvd-13:04:15  Clrd-13:24:43
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her daughter is not cooperating and   
would like police assistance.

         Narrative:      
224 and 226 en route.

         Narrative:      
Verbal argument. Both parties have been advised of their   
rights.

24-15222        1417 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-14:18:29  Clrd-14:22:26
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         Narrative:      
MV stop for speeding.

24-15223        1459 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:59:06  Clrd-15:05:21
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

24-15224        1546 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 12/16/2024 1607
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:50:32  Enrt-15:53:06  Arvd-15:58:16  Clrd-16:06:32
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 hangup calls from the above location. Called   
back and spoke with receptionist. No emergencies at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
224 verified no emergency. Cruiser clear.   

24-15225        1630 LIQUOR LAW VIOLATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:52:44                 Arvd-16:52:55  Clrd-16:53:05
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:53:01                 Arvd-16:53:02  Clrd-16:53:04
         Narrative:      

228 and 224 on a follow-up.

         Narrative:      
Business closes at this time.

24-15226        1654 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 557] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting he believes he lost his wallet at   
the above location which contained his ID.  Party would like   
the info logged.

24-15228        1958 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:58:54  Clrd-20:01:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

24-15229        2005 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    UNION ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:05:00  Clrd-20:41:56
         Narrative:      

226 out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
226 states AAA tow on scene at this time.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   8
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/15/2024  Thru: 12/21/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 12/26/2024

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed from roadway. Cruiser clear.   

24-15233        2303 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:03:50  Clrd-23:08:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-15234        2311 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:11:00  Clrd-23:17:45
         Narrative:      

226 states a motorcycle with no plate crossed double yellow   
lines in front of his cruiser. 226 states he activated   
emergency lights and motorcycle did not stop. 226   
deactivated lights and is not pursuing the motorcycle.

         Narrative:      
226 described motorcylce as an older style Harley Davidson    
with a working headlight and non working tail light.    
Operator was described wearing all black with black helmet.   
226 lost sight of the vehicle heading westbound. Easton   
Police notified.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD called stating they may have located the   
motorcycle parked at a residence in their town. 226 en route   
to verify.

         Narrative:      
226 states the motorcycle located by Easton is not the   
vehicle observed.   

For Date: 12/17/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-15237        0135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:35:39  Clrd-01:40:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15244        0237 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:37:41  Clrd-02:40:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

24-15245        0410 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST + DEPOT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:15:45                 Arvd-04:15:48  Clrd-04:15:50
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         Narrative:      
Party called reporting possible MVA in Easton. Caller   
transferred to Easton PSAP for dispatch.

24-15246        0600 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:01:42  Clrd-06:31:31
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued.

24-15247        0645 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:45:15  Clrd-07:14:11
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-15248        0723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:23:52  Clrd-07:27:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

24-15249        0733 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 12/17/2024 0803
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:33:02  Clrd-08:02:27
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:46:14  Clrd-07:54:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out on traffic stop.

         Narrative:      
Cruiser clear report to follow.

24-15256        0916 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:22:03  Enrt-09:22:05  Arvd-09:28:12  Clrd-09:28:20
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Side motion, front right/left PIR, and showroom right   
door.   

         Narrative:      
Accidental alarm set off by employee.   

24-15257        0921 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party inquiring about internship for her daughter.   
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24-15259        1015 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

24-15261        1128 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:28:36  Enrt-11:28:40  Arvd-11:29:43  Clrd-11:29:47
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:28:57                 Arvd-11:28:59  Clrd-11:46:22
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:29:53                 Arvd-11:30:01  Clrd-11:46:23
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that her grandfather is having a   
possible stroke. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Party is conscious and breathing but not alert. FD notified.

         Narrative:      
FD transporting party to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-15262        1153 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:01:46  Enrt-12:02:00  Arvd-12:15:52  Clrd-12:36:40
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting an elderly party receiving   
fraudulent telephone calls.

         Narrative:      
228 providing shuttle for party to temporary residency. Will   
work with Council on Aging to find permanent housing for   
party.

24-15263        1224 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a social media post that she   
saw a few days ago regarding an alleged abandonment of   
kittens in the rear lot of above address.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

24-15264        1258 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:58:28  Clrd-13:05:38
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

24-15265        1311 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:13:15  Enrt-13:13:17  Arvd-13:16:18  Clrd-13:21:06
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a lost french bulldog that   
wandered into Honeydew.
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         Narrative:      
224 bringing dog back to station. Lost dog will be posted   
online.

         Narrative:      
Dog returned to owner in station.

24-15270        1424 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1266] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:24:26  Clrd-14:32:26
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

24-15271        1450 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in LTC renewal. Receipt issue.

24-15272        1453 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:53:32  Clrd-15:00:14
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

24-15273        1510 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-15:10:07  Clrd-15:22:38
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

24-15277        1633 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting female child has double pneumonia and   
experiencing respiratory distress. FD en route.

24-15278        1644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:46:16  Clrd-17:45:58
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation and 1 warning issued for speeding.

24-15279        1655 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] ADMINISTRATION RD
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting medical emergency. Transferred to BWPD   
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via PSAP.   

24-15280        1659 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:00:52  Enrt-17:00:56  Arvd-17:01:54  Clrd-17:48:37
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:02:10                 Arvd-17:02:12  Clrd-17:39:42
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA. Airbag deployment. FD en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 towing on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing en route for second vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing on scene.

         Narrative:      
228 shuttling female party to her residence, starting   
mileage 22005.2.

         Narrative:      
228 dropped off female party, ending mileage 22009.0.

24-15281        1700 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [OT] CAMBRIDGE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is in need of assistance. 911 call   
was a VOIP call mapping at the above address but the female   
party stated she was not at that location. Caller was unsure   
where she was located but was able to tell me she was at a   
hospital, she stated there was no nurse or other party in   
the room to assist in locating the specific hospital she was   
at. During the call, I was able to obtain her name and DOB   
which confirmed her residence is in Easton. Party was   
adamant she was in Easton. Transferred to Easton PD. Upon   
further investigation, female party is at the location the   
call originally mapped. Nurses will be checking on party,   
confirmed with Easton PD.   

24-15282        1750 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 12/17/2024 1811
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:50:00  Clrd-18:02:35
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15283        1810 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 12/17/2024 1820
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:19:05                 Arvd-18:19:07  Clrd-18:19:08
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to have fingerprints done for LTC.
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24-15284        1811 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:11:00  Clrd-18:14:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no inspection status.

24-15285        1813 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:13:00  Clrd-18:14:28
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for expired sticker.

24-15286        1818 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:18:00  Clrd-18:23:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for license plate violation.   

24-15287        1820 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 12/17/2024 2327
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:22:48  Clrd-18:45:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.   

24-15288        1826 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:33:10                 Arvd-18:33:12  Clrd-19:01:05
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:39:29                 Arvd-18:39:30  Clrd-18:45:19
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting multiple vehicle MVA.

         Narrative:      
Ford operator being transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
226 with parties in station parking lot assisting with   
exchange forms. Report to follow.

24-15289        1830 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      
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Sig 2/ cubical exit door.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to officer dispatch.   

24-15290        1847 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:47:00  Clrd-18:49:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for red light violation.

24-15291        1859 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:00:19                 Arvd-19:00:36  Clrd-19:00:40
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to have fingerprints done for LTC.

24-15292        1903 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:04:17                 Arvd-19:04:20  Clrd-19:11:07
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to have fingerprints done for LTC.

24-15293        1928 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 12/17/2024 1938
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:34:37                 Arvd-19:34:38  Clrd-19:37:57
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 hangup calls. Caller stated no emergency.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.   

24-15294        1931 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:32:32                 Arvd-19:32:33  Clrd-19:32:34
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to have fingerprints done for LTC.

24-15295        1932 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:32:41                 Arvd-19:32:43  Clrd-19:50:13
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to have fingerprints done for LTC.

24-15296        1954 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:55:38                 Arvd-19:55:40  Clrd-20:03:32
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to have fingerprints done for soliciting   
permit.
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24-15297        2013 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:13:49  Clrd-20:20:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-15298        2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:07:12  Clrd-21:09:36
                       Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-15299        2121 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:21:50  Clrd-21:42:45
                       Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for unlicensed operator.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.

24-15300        2226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:26:01  Clrd-22:27:37
                       Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

24-15301        2236 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-22:36:34  Clrd-22:37:52
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.   

24-15302        2250 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 12/17/2024 2256
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:50:00  Clrd-22:55:58
                       Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

24-15303        2252 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 324] HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:53:03  Enrt-22:53:06  Arvd-22:54:48  Clrd-23:03:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that her husband's incision from heart   
surgery today keeps on reopening and they are unable to stop   
the bleeding. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
225 assisting FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party being transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-15304        2309 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 522] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:09:00  Clrd-23:17:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for 90 § 7.

For Date: 12/18/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-15308        0105 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-01:27:38  Clrd-01:29:36
         Narrative:      

Vehicle parked in the lot.   

         Narrative:      
Party states he stopped to take a rest, party checks out ok.   

24-15310        0209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 12/18/2024 0422
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:09:51  Clrd-04:22:47
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-02:14:09                 Arvd-02:15:55  Clrd-02:48:57
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
226 assisting with MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Male party in the station at this time for booking.

         Narrative:      
226 waiting with vehicle to be picked up.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.
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         Narrative:      
BCI in building for photos and prints.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been picked up by an attached party.

         Narrative:      
Male party placed in cell at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-435-AR
            Arrest:    DE ANDRADE, SANDRO E       
           Address:    923 SOMERSET AVE   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    18
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-15312        0647 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 12/18/2024 0700
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:51:27  Enrt-06:52:55  Arvd-06:54:59  Clrd-07:00:13
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 / Office Main door.

         Narrative:      
Building is open for business, accidental by employee.

24-15314        0735 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:36:29  Clrd-07:41:56
         Narrative:      

Party observed taking an item from the side of the   
residence, then hastily entered his vehicle and left the   
area upon approach of the cruiser.  Party was later   
determined to be collecting abandoned scrap metal and sent   
on his way.

24-15315        0736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:36:43  Clrd-07:39:09
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-15317        0820 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:29:16                 Arvd-08:30:48  Clrd-08:38:21
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for finger printing.

24-15319        0937 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a patient.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-15321        1047 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [BRI] BROAD ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting the fire alarms are going off in the   
building. Bridgewater PD and FD notified.

24-15324        1055 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] TOMMI ANN TER
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband is having respiratory   
issues. Bridgewater PD and FD notified.

24-15325        1102 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] SUSAN PL
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to EBPD via PSAP.

24-15327        1126 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a fire alarm activation. FD notified   
and reporting they are doing testing at the attached   
address.

24-15328        1150 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:52:03                 Arvd-11:56:29  Clrd-12:10:08
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave under their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15332        1304 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:18:26                 Arvd-13:27:51  Clrd-13:45:11
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:35:01                 Arvd-13:35:04  Clrd-13:57:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a customer threatened her approximately 15   
minutes ago. CP stated the female party is a student at the   
driving school next door and is concerned that she will come   
back once the school ends.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke to the calling party and will be heading to   
the driving center to speak with the other involved party.

         Narrative:      
That female party has been advised that she has been verbal   
trespassed from the property. Manager has been advised on   
how to get a trespass in writing.

24-15331        1305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 12/18/2024 1424
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:05:05  Clrd-13:18:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15333        1359 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:01:21                 Arvd-14:03:24  Clrd-14:06:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
That vehicle is picking up one of the students.

24-15334        1401 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:07:03                 Arvd-14:12:07  Clrd-14:20:55
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting she received alerts from her credit   
card company that a new card had been used to open a new   
card.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-15341        1700 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and accident   
report.

24-15342        1702 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1095] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:02:00  Clrd-18:10:36
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:09:27  Clrd-18:11:54
         Narrative:      

Officer out community policing.

24-15343        1841 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:42:00  Clrd-18:48:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15344        1859 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Female party into the station to pick up tow release.   
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24-15345        1859 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:06:48                 Arvd-19:07:12  Clrd-19:24:47
         Narrative:      

Party reporting deceased deer in the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
Animal removed from the roadway, DPW notified.   

24-15347        1938 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:41:11                 Arvd-19:43:26  Clrd-20:04:35
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:41:22                 Arvd-19:42:03  Clrd-19:46:54
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party passed out on the sidewalk.   
Appears to be disoriented. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Elderly male party fell while walking, refused medical   
treatment at this time. 225 shuttling male party to his   
residence starting mileage 66312.1.   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 66317.0.   

24-15350        2140 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party complaining of lower right   
quadrant pain. FD dispatched.   

24-15351        2140 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle in the breakdown lane facing   
the wrong direction. Transferred to MSP.   

24-15352        2156 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:58:12                 Arvd-21:59:46  Clrd-22:29:37
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:00:28                 Arvd-22:03:31  Clrd-22:27:42
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Unknown PI.

         Narrative:      
FD requested and dispatched, NIL requested and May's is en   
route.   

         Narrative:      
Second NIL requested and A1 is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Chevy Tahoe operator being transported to South Shore.   

         Narrative:      
225 shuttling female party to the lobby to await a ride.   
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         Narrative:      
Tow release issued to Jeep owner.   

24-15353        2202 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-22:05:15                 Arvd-22:05:16  Clrd-22:16:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party appeared to be slumped over   
the steering wheel in the parking lot. Vehicle described as   
a red sedan no plate given.

         Narrative:      
Male party on his phone, checks out okay.   

For Date: 12/19/2024  -  Thursday   

24-15358        0123 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 58] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:24:07  Clrd-01:28:16
         Narrative:      

Out checking on vehicle in the lot.

         Narrative:      
Party sleeping in his vehicle states he has permission to   
stay there. Party checks out okay.

24-15362        0348 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:49:52                 Arvd-03:52:43  Clrd-04:05:19
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting that he is having trouble breathing and   
he has chills.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-15363        0641 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:41:58  Clrd-06:50:13
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding and defective headlight.

24-15364        0651 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:52:05  Clrd-07:12:48
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for red light violation.
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24-15365        0836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:36:29  Clrd-08:40:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

24-15367        0901 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a female party that has fallen and   
hit her head. Female party is alert with mild confusion.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-15369        0920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:20:01  Clrd-09:30:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-15370        0920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:21:31                 Arvd-09:21:33  Clrd-09:26:53
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party provided proper paper work. Warning issued for brake   
light.

24-15373        0939 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:39:44  Clrd-09:49:56
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-15374        1022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:22:55  Clrd-10:24:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-15376        1052 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:57:31                 Arvd-11:00:33  Clrd-11:08:34
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer call from EBPD for a minor MVA. No PI.
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         Narrative:      
Assisted with paper exchange.

24-15377        1137 GENERAL INFO Logged / Noted Information   

         Narrative:      
911 call from Rapid response alarm company confirming proper   
phone number for emergencies.

24-15378        1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:02  Clrd-12:16:25
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

24-15379        1152 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1581] SOUTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:54:43                 Arvd-12:00:19  Clrd-12:10:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a minor MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Proper paper work has been exchanged. Report to follow.

24-15380        1231 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:31:33  Clrd-12:39:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-15396        1305 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Officer observed erratic operation of motor vehicle. Did not   
pursue at this time. Raynham notified.

24-15388        1337 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
given.

24-15393        1753 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:53:01  Clrd-17:59:04
         Narrative:      

Owner showing cancelled.  Party has a valid Maryland   
license.    



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  24
  Dispatch Log  From: 12/15/2024  Thru: 12/21/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 12/26/2024

24-15394        1822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:22:58  Clrd-18:26:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-15395        1843 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:43:00  Clrd-18:53:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for plate violation.

24-15397        1906 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + PEBBLES RD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:06:00  Clrd-19:23:44
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:09:59  Enrt-19:10:03  Arvd-19:18:52  Clrd-19:23:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator taking control of motor vehicle. Report to   
follow.

24-15398        1911 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller is a patient at the facility and states she fell   
out of bed. Unable to contact a staff member at the   
facility, FD enroute.

24-15400        2039 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:46:25  Enrt-20:49:01  Arvd-20:50:48  Clrd-20:54:40
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:46:00                 Arvd-09:46:29  Clrd-12/20/2024 @ 09:54:34
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting that her purse was stolen at   
the airport and a tracker inside the purse has now been   
pinging in the vicinity of above location for the past hour.

         Narrative:      
Caller reporting latest ping showing on Crescent Street. 225   
checked surrounding area for purse. Nothing showing.

         Narrative:      
Caller reporting the latest ping is showing in the Lowe's   
Parking lot.

         Narrative:      
The owner's keys and wallet were located. Party advised   
their belongings are in the station.

         Narrative:      
Party in station to put up belongings and was advised to   
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contact MSP to report the remaining belongings stolen.

24-15402        2111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:11:47  Clrd-21:21:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-15403        2135 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 33] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:33:45  Enrt-23:33:47  Arvd-23:34:51  Clrd-23:37:40
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Unit 2.

         Narrative:      
226 reports an unoccupied vehicle in lot. All appears okay.   

24-15406        2309 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    THAYER AVE
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting heart palpitations. FD enroute.

For Date: 12/20/2024  -  Friday   

24-15419        0701 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST + TURNPIKE
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-07:14:15                 Arvd-07:14:16  Clrd-07:14:18
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a truck and trailer broken down in the   
roadway.  Call transferred to Easton PSAP.

24-15420        0726 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 12/20/2024 0745
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1384] THOMAS CIR
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:28:44                 Arvd-07:41:27  Clrd-07:45:51
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an ambulance for a resident who fell.

         Narrative:      
Resident was treated on scene, and refused medical   
transport. Units cleared.   

24-15425        1008 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 12/20/2024 1021
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:08:41                 Arvd-10:12:17  Clrd-10:21:03
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party dressed in white painting gear   
driving a silver van pulled into his driveway. CP stated the   
party got out of the vehicle and walked around the   
residence.   
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         Narrative:      
Van gone on arrival, house checked secure.   

24-15428        1059 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 12/20/2024 1149
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:59:35  Clrd-11:48:43
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-15432        1410 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:15:53                 Arvd-14:16:06  Clrd-14:51:50
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:15:59                 Arvd-14:16:04  Clrd-14:51:51
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:16:02                 Arvd-14:16:06  Clrd-14:51:38
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a MVA, one confirmed PI.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male operator of the motorcycle took off on foot from the   
scene.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Party was transported to BMC.

24-15433        1532 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:32:43                 Arvd-15:36:53  Clrd-15:42:24
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:32:51                 Arvd-15:39:08  Clrd-15:42:23
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an officer to assist with a dispute   
regarding a repossessed vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Issue has been resolved. Vehicle is being released.

24-15434        1539 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1468] ESTHER DR
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:44:54                 Arvd-15:44:55  Clrd-15:46:14
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a female party feeling   
unwell. FD Notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
225 10-20. FD still on scene evaluating.

24-15437        1637 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

DPW reporting they are on location for storm coverage.

24-15439        1716 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 12/22/2024 1329
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-17:41:22                 Arvd-17:41:24  Clrd-17:41:36
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:41:45                                Clrd-12/21/2024 @ 01:41:50
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:15:23                 Arvd-13:15:25  Clrd-12/22/2024 @ 13:18:13
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off a flashlight to be returned   
to a terminated employee.

         Narrative:      
Party did not come in prior to the end of the 4-12 shift.    
Involved will be contacted in the morning and the item will   
be secured in property if not collected in the morning.

         Narrative:      
Owner of flashlight was contacted and stated on recorded   
line that we could keep or dispose of it, he would not be   
picking it up.   

         Narrative:      
R.P. was contacted and voicemail was left to either call   
back or return to station to retrieve the flashlight.

         Narrative:      
Flashlight was picked up by former employer.   
Property release form attached to party records.   

24-15441        1743 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 12/20/2024 1803
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:44:03                 Arvd-17:44:05  Clrd-17:47:20
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting assistance with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle safely removed from roadway, cruiser clear.

24-15442        1800 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 12/20/2024 2126
          Location:    NORTH POLE TO WEST BRIDGEWATER
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:05:30                 Arvd-19:40:51  Clrd-20:31:17
         Narrative:      

226 assisting with Santa visit coverage from 1800-2000.

24-15444        1936 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-19:39:00                 Arvd-19:42:16  Clrd-19:56:38
         Narrative:      

MSP transferred call. Party exiting RT24 South onto RT 106   
with a flat tire. Party pulled into the Shell Station. 222   
sent to check their wellbeing. 227 located mv at the above   
location.   

         Narrative:      
228 reports parties check okay, awaiting an UBER and AAA.   
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24-15445        1940 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:40:00                 Arvd-19:41:42  Clrd-20:33:51
         Narrative:      

229 out at the above locations to assist BCI, while they   
process a mv.   

24-15446        2026 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1112] MADDISON WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:30:06                 Arvd-20:33:50  Clrd-20:37:19
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for her mother who is not   
feeling well. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-15448        2220 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:20:00  Clrd-22:21:52
         Narrative:      

Officer out with MV at above business.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.   

24-15449        2240 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:42:02                 Arvd-22:45:06  Clrd-22:49:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting vehicles doing donuts in the above area.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and vehicles left prior to arrival.

24-15450        2322 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1565] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a lift assist for her neighbor who   
fell. FD dispatched.

For Date: 12/21/2024  -  Saturday   

24-15454        0130 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reported an erratic operator driving on the wrong   
side of the road on the overpass near the attached location.   
Unit 222 dispatched. Caller followed the vehicle on West   
Center St to Crescent St and back towards West Center St.   
Shortly after the vehicle entered route 24 north. Due to the   
snow accumulation on the vehicle the only description   
provided by the caller was a Gray pick-up truck. Call   
transferred to MSP.
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24-15458        0930 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 Residential Burglary alarm - abort code was received   
and confirmed by alarm company prior to dispatch.   

24-15459        1013 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:13:32  Clrd-10:21:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-15460        1035 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:37:35                 Arvd-10:41:41  Clrd-10:50:18
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for female party experiencing   
symptoms of stroke. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-15463        1150 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 261] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:59:57                 Arvd-11:59:58  Clrd-12:03:02
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Residential Burglary alarm - back door entry.   

         Narrative:      
Accidental by owner.   

24-15464        1207 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    PAULS WAY
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:46:54                 Arvd-12:50:08  Clrd-12:52:25
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Residential Burglary alarm - garage interior.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the property, all secure.   

24-15465        1211 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:15:49                 Arvd-12:16:57  Clrd-12:41:52
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting MVA with P/I & possible property   
damage.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.   
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         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
Both operators transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Minor damage to the Matfield Woods sign.

24-15466        1228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:28:51  Clrd-12:35:27
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

24-15467        1238 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:38:29  Clrd-12:46:15
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

24-15469        1409 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:10:59                 Arvd-14:11:00  Clrd-14:19:36
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report road rage incident in which male   
operator of the other vehicle drove aggressively, screamed,   
and followed her into business parking lots. Male party also   
took pictures of her. R.P. would like incident on record.   

24-15474        1831 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:34:29                 Arvd-18:34:48  Clrd-18:53:21
         Narrative:      

Female party fell, there is bleeding unknown from where. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting to the Good Sam.

24-15475        1921 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:23:05                 Arvd-19:23:07  Clrd-19:47:33
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for fingerprinting.

24-15477        1932 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting she broke down on the side of the   
highway. Transeferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-15478        1935 ANIMAL CONTROL Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    PEBBLES RD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:39:50  Enrt-19:39:51  Arvd-19:47:30  Clrd-19:53:57
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting neighbor's dogs have been   
outside for hours barking and is concerned for their well   
being because of the cold.

         Narrative:      
225 sat outside of the home for 5 minutes and does not hear   
a dog barking or any signs of distress.

24-15479        2001 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:04:35                 Arvd-20:06:49  Clrd-20:16:51
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party having chest pain and arm   
numbness.

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting to the Good Sam.

24-15481        2043 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:06:22  Enrt-21:06:24  Arvd-21:12:09  Clrd-21:17:03
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports her nephew's tire fell off the   
car. AAA has already been called.

         Narrative:      
On officers arrival, A1 had started loading the vehicle. 225   
standing by for removal.

24-15480        2100 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:01:41  Enrt-21:01:43  Arvd-21:06:14  Clrd-21:16:53
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a seizure. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Party being transported to the Brockton Hospital.

24-15483        2307 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:07:49  Clrd-23:13:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.


